20th Octr. 1923.

5 A
Dear Colonel de Satge, 7 2G1
Mr. Mackenzie King has & dinner engagement on
November the 7th, otherwise he would be delighted to accept
Lady Cunard's invitation to an evenigg party 6n that date.

It is possible that he might be able to drop in very late.

Yours.

(signed) F. A. McGregor.

Dolonel H. V. de Satge,
Offices of the Cabinet,
2, Whitehall Gardens, S.W.l.
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